Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Joyce Beeson [cityclerk@palouse.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2008 9:58 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: TR-081391 Palouse

Hello Kathy,

- The City of Palouse would like to withdraw the Whitman Street Construction Petition in TR-081391. Thank you for your
assistance on this.

Sincerely,

Joyce Beeson
Palouse Clerk-Treasurer




